
SIXTH ANNUAL REPORT

OF THE

Protestant 3nfants' Home.

“ The drying up a single tear has more 

Of honest fame than shedding seas of gore.”

Before proceeding to give the details of the working of the 
Home for the past year, the Managers take this opportunity to 
express their deep regret that, owing to ill-health, their late 
Secretary, Mrs. Lindsay, has been obliged to resign a post which 
was filled by her with honor to herself, and much benefit to the 
Home. As one of the Managers also, she labored energetically 
and successfully for the best interests of our institution, and we 
trust she will ere long be able to re-assume with restored health 
her sphere of usefulness.

We shall now undertake a recital of the “ good which has 
befallen” the Protestant Infants’ Home during the past twelve 
months :

Soon after the Annual Meeting, held in April, 1875, it was 
decided by the Board of Advisers that immediate steps should 
be taken to purchase a lot, and make necessary arrangements to 
erect a suitable building required for the Protestant Infants’ 
Home. Additional subscriptions to the Building Fund were 
obtained, and collections were made of a portion of the amount 
already promised, and the Committee felt themselves authorized 
to take further action, and the result was the purchase of a lot 
containing 26,443 square feet situated on Quiblier street. The 
value of this lot is well established, and the price paid was, and


